
CORONAVIRUS: COVID-19

Please DO NOT enter this practice.
 

Do not go to a GP, pharmacy or hospital. 
You should return home and stay there for 

14 days. You can phone this practice to 
rebook your appointment.

Only contact NHS 111 if you cannot cope with 
your symptoms, or they have not improved 

after seven days.

This optical practice is open

We are asking if you or 
someone in your home has a

Persistent cough High temperature


